
Dear BCHS Learning Community, 
Good Sunday evening Tiger Nation!!! I hope this message finds everyone doing well. I can 
not believe we are in our last week of school before Christmas break. Just a reminder to all, 
this is only a four day week. Friday, December 20th will be a teacher-only day and no 
school for students. Although we will only have four days this week, there will still be a lot 
going on at the high school. So, please enjoy this week’s Notify Me as I try to get you caught 
up on all the happenings at BCHS! Go Tigers!!! 
The Fighting Tiger basketball team had two huge wins last week to move to 4-1 on the 
season. The Fighting Tigers defeated Third Region power Owensboro Catholic 73-71 at 
Tiger Arena on Monday night in front of a huge and electric crowd. The Fighting Tigers 
then backed that game up with a nice win over our rival Hancock County 56-45. The 
Fighting Tigers will be home twice this week as they will host Whitesville Trinity on 
Tuesday, December 17 and then Meade County on Friday, December 20.  
The Lady Tigers continued their great play this week with two nice wins to improve to 5-0 
on the season. This marks the best start for the Lady Tigers since the 1991-1992 season 
where the Lady Tigers started 7-0 before their first loss. The Lady Tigers defeated North 
Hardin 57-34 Tuesday night and then defeated our rival Hancock County 71-46 on Friday 
night. The Lady Tigers will have a busy week with three home games as we will host 
Whitesville Trinity Tuesday night, Meade County Friday night, and then Calloway County 
Saturday night in our Cecilian Bank Christmas Classic.  
BCHS will be having finals on Wednesday and Thursday this week to finish off the first 
semester and the second nine weeks. Please encourage your student to prepare for these 
cumulative exams and finish the semester off strong. Finals account for ten percent of the 
first semester grade and are very important. We will send home report cards on 
Wednesday, January 8 at the end of the day.  
I would like to encourage the community to come out to the high school Monday night for 
the BCHS Concert Band’s annual Chilli Supper and Christmas Concert. The chilli supper 
starts at 5:30 with the concert beginning at 7:00.  
We need our student body to come out and support the BCHS athletes and students this 
week. Here is a schedule of this week’s games and events: 

● December 17: Boys Basketball Host Whitesville Trinity 
● December 17: Girls Basketball Host Whitesville Trinity 
● December 20: Boys Basketball Host Meade County 
● December 20: Girls Basketball Host Meade County  

We are continuing to search for and recognize Champion behavior. To be recognized for 
this noble honor, one must exhibit a form of Champion behavior in our building or while 
representing our school. Please encourage your child to always strive to act like a 
Champion and make a positive difference in our world.  
Thank you for a fantastic beginning to our school year. Your support is vital to the success 
of our students and our school. Go Tigers and Be A Champion! 
We do have a few things coming up this week to make note of: 

● December 16: BCHS SBDM Special Called Meeting at 3:00 



● December 16: Band Chilli Supper and Christmas Concert 
● December 18 and 19: BCHS Finals 
● December 20: No School for Students 

 
Sincerely, 
Adam Cox, ​Principal 


